

Susan Brown Director

Tiffany Greenameyer
Deputy Director

209 E. Musser Street, Suite 200 | Carson City, NV 89701-4298 Phone: (775) 684-0222 | www.budget.nv.gov | Fax: (775) 684-0260

**Budget Division** 

## **ALL AGENCY MEMO - 2021-04**

April 19, 2021

To:

**All Agencies** 

From:

Susan Brown, Director

Subject:

**SMART 21 Request** 

The SMART 21 team is in the process of replacing the aging financial system and is requesting a current fund map for each budget account. The current fund map will aid the SMART 21 team in facilitating the configuration of the new financial system.

It is requested that fund maps be sent to the SMART 21 team at <a href="mailto:smart21@nv.gov">smart21@nv.gov</a>. The SMART 21 team is working on a strict timeline and requests that the fund maps be provided no later than April 23, 2021. If the budget account is strictly a General Fund budget, please send an email stating that the budget account is 100 percent general fund. Along with the fund maps, provide the following information agency fiscal contact person along with contact information.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.